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                                                                                                Thursday 1st April 2021 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As a school we are passionate about enhancing our children’s learning opportunities across all 

areas of the curriculum. I am therefore excited to inform you that we will be holding a Science 

Day on Friday 23rd April 2021. The focus for this day will be on practical science activities.  

 

Practical science is a crucial part of the science curriculum and it has a huge impact on the 

learning process. Practical science can help to engage learners and supports them greatly as 

most children will learn more through ‘doing.’ Children are then able to gain a deeper under-

standing of the scientific ideas and theories which are being taught.  

 

During this day the children will have the opportunity to take part in lots of different practical 

science activities/investigations. They will also be able to learn more about famous scientists. 

We hope that through the activities on this day we are able to ignite children’s love for science 

and encourage their natural curiosity.  

 

As part of this day we are giving children the option to dress up as a scientist if they want to.  

I look forward to seeing their wonderful outfits!  

 

 

Many thanks  

Miss Whitehead (Science Lead)  

 


